Civil Engineering and Development
Department highly concerned about
worker at Tuen Mun Area 38 Fill Bank
falling into sea

The Director of Civil Engineering and Development, Mr Michael Fong, is
highly concerned about the incident happened at the Tuen Mun Area 38 Fill
Bank today (October 21) in which a subcontractor's worker fell into the sea
and went missing. Mr Fong has tasked the project team to make every endeavour
to facilitate the search and rescue operation of the Police and the Fire
Services Department, seriously follow up on the cause of the incident and
carry out a thorough review on safety measures of related work to prevent re-
occurrence of similar incidents.

At around 12.30pm today, the worker concerned accidentally fell into the
sea after mooring a construction vessel. After the incident, related work has
been suspended immediately and the work area concerned has been fenced off.
The contractor has reported the incident to the Labour Department and has
contacted the family of the worker to provide assistance.
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